
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON FOX CANYON GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT 
AGENCY’S PROPOSED RESOLUTION 2024-05 EXTENDING A FEE ON 

GROUNDWATER EXTRACTIONS AT THE CURRENT RATE TO MAINTAIN A 
RESERVE FUND TO BE USED TO PAY THE COST AND EXPENSES OF ACTIONS 

AND PROCEEDINGS RELATED TO THE AGENCY’S GROUNDWATER 
SUSTAINABILITY PROGRAM 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Fox Canyon Groundwater 
Management Agency will conduct a public hearing to consider a proposed resolution to increase 
the groundwater extraction fee authorized under the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act 
(California Water Code Sections 10720 et seq.) to establish a reserve fund to be used to pay 
the cost and expenses of legal actions and proceedings related to the Agency’s groundwater 
sustainability program. If adopted, the groundwater sustainability fee of $20.00 per acre-foot will 
continue to be imposed on groundwater extraction from facilities within the territory of the 
Agency. The fee imposed by this Resolution shall be due and payable to the Agency by each 
owner or operator of an extraction facility in the manner provided in Chapter 2.0 of the Agency 
Ordinance Code. The data on which the proposed fee extension is based is compiled 
and available on the Agency’s website, https://fcgma.org/public-documents/public-notices/, and 
at the Agency’s offices, by contacting the Clerk of the Board at the email address and phone 
number listed below. 

The public hearing will take place at the time and place noted below. 

Friday, September 13, 2024 
1:30 P.M. 

Board of Supervisor’s Hearing Room 
Ventura County Government Center 

 Hall of Administration 
800 South Victoria Avenue 

Ventura, CA 

If you have questions or would like more information regarding the proposed resolution, please 
contact the Clerk of the Board at (805) 654-2014 or via FCGMA@ventura.org.  

Fox Canyon Groundwater Management Agency 
800 S. Victoria Ave. #1600, Ventura, CA 93009 
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